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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 

Last week’s whole school attendance:  

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 99% Amazing well done Forde Class  

Courtenay  97% 

Templar  94% 

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

A busy week this week in Forde Class with lots of exciting learning 

happening in all areas of the curriculum! Thank you to all who were able 

to donate today for Red Nose Day – it was strange to see a sea of red in 

assembly instead of our usual blue!  

 

In Maths children have been looking at length and height – they have 

used rulers to measure objects in and around the classroom. We have 

also been revisiting some prior learning such as addition and subtraction. 

These skills are vital for children to master so we have been having 

another practice at remembering some of the strategies and methods we 

can use to add and subtract successfully. 

 

 

 

 

Star of the Week: 
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Ezra – For using 

wonderful Maths 

vocabulary! 

 

In writing, children have been writing a recount of the trip we took to the 

library. The children have worked hard on these pieces of writing and 

remembered to use finger spaces, capital letters and full stops where 

appropriate. 

 

In Geography we have been looking at how climate changes around the 

globe. We coloured heat maps to show the hottest and coldest places in 

the world. 

 

We have had fun using basic coding skills this week by thinking about 

instructions. We were then able to use our partners as ‘robots’ and 

instruct them to go where they needed to go! We then looked at the 

Beebots and saw how it is important to be accurate when giving 

instructions so that the Beebot reaches its required end-point! 

 

In RE children have continued their learning around Islam. We were lucky 

to hear about Ramadan in assembly on Friday when Iman from Year 4 

stood up and talked to us about how he is fasting for the first time. The 

children have been learning about how Muslim people pray and the 

importance of prayer in to Muslim people. 

 

Our Science learning this week was exciting – we are putting all of our 

knowledge on Materials into practice by designing boats. The children 

thought carefully about the materials they would need to build a boat that 

would be able to cross an expanse of water. We get to build them next 

week! 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates and Miss Rippon 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

We Believe…..  
 
We are stronger together  
I would like to take a moment to express our pride in the commitment and hard work 
demonstrated by our Year 6 children this week as they completed practice SATs papers. Their 
resilience and perseverance were truly remarkable, as they tackled challenging questions and 
worked through each task with determination. As parents/carers, your support and 
encouragement play a crucial role in nurturing these qualities in our children. Well done Year 6!  
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We all belong in our School Trust  
It was truly inspiring to witness one of our children stand 
before the school and share their experience of celebrating 
Ramadan this week. Their willingness to talk about their faith 
in front of the whole school showcased their courage and it 
was wonderful to witness how attentive the rest of the school 
community was during this time. This act perfectly embodies 
our school's core value of love at All Saints Marsh. The love 
demonstrated by the other children during the collective 
worship was evident, as they listened attentively and asked 
questions to grow their understanding further!  
  
In removing barriers for all  
We would like to remind all parents about the upcoming 
Easter Service at St. Paul's Church in Newton Abbot, 
scheduled for March 27th at 13:45. Our children have been 
preparing readings and songs for this special occasion, 
and we are thrilled to share this memorable experience 
with you. It promises to be a beautiful celebration of Easter 
and a meaningful opportunity for our school community to 
come together in reflection and joy.  
 
We invite your child to make an easter bonnet at home (if 
they wish) and bring in to wear to the church and during 
the service. Please bring the bonnets into school by 
Tuesday 26th March marked with your child’s name.  
 
Here are some of the fabulous creations from last year for 
inspiration!  
 
  
In realising the possible so that all children can 
flourish….   
We are excited to share that we had another inspiring 
visitor this week who offered valuable insights into his 
career. Larry, a Director of Art for a local company, 
captivated the children with fascinating details about his 
profession. The children had the opportunity to ask 
questions, gaining a deeper understanding of how a 
passion for art can evolve into an exciting and fulfilling career. The 
children were particularly excited to see a campaign centred around 
footballer Killian Mbappe and there was certainly a buzz.  
 

And a HUGE thank you for the generous donations for Red Nose Day  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2024 

21.3.24 Cricket Engagement Day 

22.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

26.3.24 PTFA Non School Uniform (details to follow) 

28.3.24 PTFA Forde Class Bake Sale 

29.3.24 – 12.5.24 Half Term  

7.3.24  World Book Day 

27.3.24 – Easter Service 1.45pm 

29.3.24 – 12.4.24 Easter Break 

30.4.24 Maths Challenge Day – Year 5 – details to follow. 

23.5.24 PTFA Courtenay Bake Sale 

24.5.24 National Child Measurements (R and Yr 6) 

27.5.24 – 7.6.24 Half Term and Non Pupils Days  

14.6.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Craft Day 

20.6.24 PTFA Templar Bake Sale 

27.6.24 Sports Day / PFA Summer Fete 

11.7.24 Sports Day / PTFA Summer Fete (Reserve date) 

22.7.24 Leavers Assembly at St Paul’s 

24.7.24 End of Term 

 

 

OFFICE NEWS  

The summer menus have been published on MCAS. Please can you pre-order your child’s meal 

a day in advance at home, this helps with saving time in the morning and helps our kitchen staff 

to pe plan. This term we are also asking children to select the desert they would like. If you have 

any problems accessing MCAS please let Mrs Webber know. Thank you for your support. 

Copies of the new menus can be found here. 

 

Did you see us on the front page of the Mid Devon Advertiser this week?! More of our fantastic 

World Book day photos can also be found here 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PTFA 

 

It is non school uniform on Tuesday 26th March. In return for wearing 

non uniform the PTFA are asking for donations to make up yummy 

Easter hampers. These will then be raffled at the Forde Bake Sale on 

Thursday 28th March. Tickets for the raffle will be available to 

purchase on the school gate on the morning of Thursday 28th March. If you are unable to 

purchase them in the morning, please send your 

child in with an envelope with their name on and 

money inside. It is £1 per strip. The raffle will be 

drawn during the Forde Class Bake Sale at 

3.30pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

 

Is now OPEN and LIVE. 

The programme is for 

children who are eligible for 

benefit related Free School 

Meals. For a list of 

providers please search 

here HAF providers map - 

Easter 2024 – Education 

and Families 

(devon.gov.uk). There is a great selection in the 

Newton Abbot area.  
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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